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From: Guy Black |

Sent: 01 September 2010 11:34
To:

Dear Kate

I hope you managed to get a good and restful break over the summer. No one could deserve
it more.

I was just thinking about the draft letter I sent you on "no win no fee"

arrangements. With the House returning soon, I suspect I will need to progress it from our
end, and was wondering whether you were happy for it to be sent? Sorry to trouble you with
this.,

As ever,
uy
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